A. R. Chesson Construction has been chosen as the Construction Manager at Risk by Perquimans County
Emergency Services. This is an invitation to prequalify subcontractors for the project.

Information regarding the project, scope, bid packages, and directions for obtaining and completing the
prequalification form can be found at projects.archesson.com and selecting the project.

Completed forms are due Thursday, June 12%, 2025 at 2 pm.

Historically underutilized business participation is highly encouraged. Elements of the work may be
combined or broken down to facilitate minority participation at the discretion of the Construction
Manager.

All interested contractors shall submit their completed form as directed in the instructions.

Completed pre-qualification forms shall be submitted via electronically unless approved by the
Construction Manager. The pre-qualification package and requirements can be viewed at
projects.archesson.com and selecting the project.

Invitations to prequalify can be requested via email at chrismorris@archesson.com or by calling 252-
338-9171. Invitations are not required.

Changes or updates to the prequalification will be emailed only. Incomplete or late packages may be
deemed non-responsive. Bid Invitations will only be issued to the pre-qualified subcontractors for
bidding.

Project Manager: Chris Morris

Email: chrismorris@archesson.com or prequal-gcs23@archesson.com

Phone: 252-338-9171



